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From: Gordon Yates
To: Allen-Daniel, Leslie; "Stephen Youngblood"
Cc: Monty Ledbetter; Bobby Harris
Subject: RE:COHS,WWTP Bypass
Date: Friday, April 06, 2018 12:43:21 PM


ALL
 
Due to overwhelming influent flow today 4/6/18, we had to open the partial bypass, we will let you
know when it is closed.
 
Gordon Yates
 
Gordon Yates
City of Hot Springs Utility Waste Water
gyates@cityhs.net
(501) 262-1125
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